










 

To whom it may concern: 

I will be not able to make the August 16th Planning Commission Meeting, but I would like to 

throw my support for the application at 424 Easton Street.  I am in complete support in the 

Flaming Buoy getting their wine and beer license.  I think they run a wonderful business at 

Packer Street, and they would be a great addition on Easton Street.  Key West needs more 

upscale dining options, especially in the Lower Duval area 

Thank you for your time 

Mark Gambuzza 
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